

HAYES SCHOOL

West Common Road, Hayes, Kent, BR2 7DB Headteacher: Mr R Hitch B.A., M.A., PGCE

T: 020 8462 2767

E: postmaster@hayes.bromley.sch.uk

www.hayes.bromley.sch.uk



Our ref: AKA/kas/off/6th/corr/25-26/Y13 ParentsForum

18th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers

We are delighted to invite you to our upcoming Year 13 Parents' Forum, which will take place on Thursday 25th September from 6:00–7:00pm.

This important event will give you the opportunity to hear from our new Headteacher, Mr Hitch, as well as members of the Sixth Form team. Together, we will share key information on how we can work in partnership to support your child through this crucial final year, including:

- Strategies for maximising achievement
- Guidance on next steps and post-18 support
- A focus on wellbeing and how we can best look after students during this busy year
- An overview of the year ahead, including key dates and milestones

The Parents' Forum is a valuable chance to connect with the school team, gain insights into how we can help your child succeed and ask any questions you may have.

We strongly encourage you to attend, as your involvement and support play a vital role in ensuring our students feel confident and well-prepared for their future.

We look forward to welcoming you on the evening and working together to make this a successful year for all our Year 13 students.

Kind regards

Mr A Allred

Assistant Headteacher: Sixth Form



A company limited by guarantee registered in England & Wales with number 07697400 Registered office: Hawksbrook Lane, South Eden Park Road, Beckenham. BR3 3BE















